
PE50. General Governance Matters

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services presenting an update on various matters associated
with the governance of the Falkirk Council Pension Fund.

The areas covered within the report including the following:-

 The Risk Register;
 The Pensions for Unmarried Partners;
 The Actuarial Services Tender;
 The Scheme Closure for Fund Employers;
 The Government Actuary Section 13 Review;
 The State Pension Age; and
 The Corporate Governance Issues.

Decision

The Committee and Board noted the report.


